Edison High School Career Center Newsletter

From Ms. Morris
As many of the seniors are starting to notice the college application process is a daunting one to say the least. The good news is, you will only go through this process once, maybe twice if you decide to continue your education past a bachelor’s degree. You owe it to yourself to do it right. Put in time and effort on your applications and essays. This is the opportunity to show a college admissions team what sets you apart from your classmates. Go ahead, brag about yourself. But remember, its quality not quantity. Every high school in the country has a Student Council President and an editor of the newspaper. What have you done within those positions that would impress a college? Juniors…this applies to you as well. ( Get involved! 
College Visits

Please register for college visits through Family Connection. Print off the confirmation page and use this as your pass to the Career Center.

11/7

Radford at 12:30

11/8

Champlain at 1:30

11/9

McGill at 9:00

11/13

Virginia Military Institute at 9:30

Virginia Tech at 1:00
11/14

St. Josephs at 10:30
Events

Scholarships

A complete scholarship newsletter will be out in the next few weeks.

-Stokes Educational Scholarships Program is open to high school seniors, particularly minority students, who plan to major in computer science or computer/electrical engineering. With the Stokes Program you will have the opportunity to work during the summer at NSA’s headquarters. After completion of your degree program, you will have a position in your area of study at the NSA. Applicants must have a SAT score of at least 1600, or ACT score of 25. A GPA of 3.0 or above is required. Deadline to apply is November 15th.  For more information visit www.NSA.gov/Careers. 

-Ronald McDonald House Charities offers the U.S. Scholarship Program. Graduating high school seniors are encouraged to visit http://aim.applyists.net/RMHC to apply. Application deadline is December 20th, 2012. 

- The Anne Ford and Allegra Ford Thomas Scholarships offer financial assistance to two graduating seniors with documented learning disabilities (LD) who are pursuing post-secondary education. Each scholarship has its own specific requirements. The deadline to apply is December 31st, 2012. Please visit the website for more information and to apply. http://www.ncld.org/about-us/learning-disability-scholarships-awards/anne-ford-allegra-ford-scholarships
-“Make the U” (Haz la u) Scholarship Program is awarding a total of 14 $2,500 Grants or 1 $15,000 Grant. To apply students need to log onto www.colgate.com/hazlau and follow the application process to submit 3 short essays of 500 words or less on 3 provided topics. Applications are being accepted until December 31st. For more information call 1-877-473-4636 or visit the website above. 

- Asian and Pacific Islander American Scholarship Fund is available to students who are of Asian and/or Pacific Islander ethnicity, who have a minimum cumulative GPA of 2.7,  and are planning to enroll in a U.S. accredited college or university in the Fall of 2013. Please read each listing for specific eligibility requirements regarding the academic standing required for each scholarship. http://www.apiasf.org/scholarship_apiasf.html. Deadline to apply is January 11th. 
-The Virginia Chapter of the American Fire Sprinkler Association (AFSA) is sponsoring a scholarship essay contest for Virginia high school seniors only.  Students could receive Virginia prizes of $1500 for 1st place plus $1000 from AFSA National, $750 for 2nd place, and $500 for 3rd place.  The requirement is to write a 700 to 1000 word essay on the required subject. Please visit the website for essay topic and other guidelines. http://www.afsavirginia.com/. The deadline to email or postmark entries is February 1, 2013.  

-American Physical Society Minority Scholarship is available for any African-American, Hispanic American, or Native American U.S. citizens or permanent residents who is majoring or planning to major in physics in college the following year. Deadline: February 1, 2013. http://www.aps.org/programs/minorities/honors/scholarship/index.cfm
-The American Meteorological Society (AMS) administers an array of graduate fellowships and undergraduate scholarships with the support of its members, corporations, and government agencies nationwide. 

     The AMS/Industry Minority Scholarships will award funding to minority students who have been traditionally underrepresented in the sciences, especially Hispanic, Native American, and Black/African American students.

     The American Meteorological Society is pleased to announce the AMS Freshman Undergraduate Scholarship program, open to all high school students and designed to encourage study in the atmospheric and related sciences.

Please visit http://ametsoc.org/amsstudentinfo/scholfeldocs/index.html for more information regarding each individual scholarship. Application deadline is 8 February 2013.
-American Disposal Services, Inc., a local family-owned and operated waste hauler, continuously promotes proper waste and recycling practices through education and outreach programs for all communities in Northern Virginia. The aim of the American Disposal Services, Inc. Scholarship is to reward those students who have joined American Disposal Services’ efforts in making a significant impact on their school, community, and/or home that betters the environment. A one-time scholarship in the amount of $5000 will be provided to ONE student of FCPS demonstrating environmental stewardship at school, in the community, or in their home. Deadline for application and all required documents to your High School Career Center: March 1, 2013. Please check Family Connection for further requirements. 
-Anne & Matt Harbison Scholarship is a $1,500 scholarship to one high school senior with a certified language-related learning difference who is pursuing post-secondary education. Renewable for up to three additional, consecutive years. Applicants must receive a nomination by a P. Buckley Moss Society member, for questions please contact the P. Buckley Moss Foundation at (540) 932-1728. Deadline to apply is March 31, 2013. 
-Abbott & Fenner are committed to continuing our efforts at helping those who have the desire and ambition to succeed. The winner(s) of this annual scholarship will receive their award within 2 weeks of the listed deadline. All applicants should include their full name and mailing address with their submissions. To apply for this scholarship you will need to write an essay. The essay should be between 500 and 1000 words. Your submissions must be sent to us by email at: scholarships@abbottandfenner.com. Deadline to apply is June 14th, 2013. 

-The Virginia Tuition Assistance Grant or TAG is pleased to announce that the TAG award for 2012-2013 will be $2800 for undergraduate students.  VTAG provides annual grants to Virginia residents who are full-time students at an eligible private college or university.  The initial application deadline is July 31, 2012. For a copy of the application, please visit: http://www.schev.edu/forms/TAG%20App.pdf
Testing

-Edison PTSA is sponsoring a Mock SAT and ACT here at Edison on November 10th at 8:45. Please visit the respective links to sign up for the test you wish to take. For additional information, email: crdazi@yahoo.com
Register at: www.applerouth.com/signup

SAT Event Code: M83186

ACT Event Code: M83732
-The ASVAB will be offered at Edison on November 14th, to sign up please visit the Career Center. 

College News
Due to Hurricane Sandy, many Colleges and Universities have extended their EA and ED deadlines. Please check the provided website for any schools you plan on applying to. The list is updated daily. http://www.nacacnet.org/media-center/Documents/HurricaneSandy.pdf
